
 

 

 
January 4, 2019 
 
 
To Our Customers: 
 

Effective with shipments on and after Monday, February 11, 2019, USG will increase its 
prices on the following products:   
 

• All Durock® brand panels (including Durock®   brand glass mat tile backer panels) will 

increase by 10%.    

 

  

Please contact your USG sales representative if you have any questions.  As always, we 
thank you for your business and support for USG products.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Matt Byrne 
Senior Vice President 
Sales – North America 


